
Camp Marannook Alumni Update
Name (please include maiden name, if applicable):

Email:

Spouse (if applicable):

Children (if applicable and please include names & ages):

Current Contact Information:
Home Address:
Email:
Cell Number:

What is your connection to Camp Marannook, and what years were you here?
(camper, training staff, support staff, year-round staff, camper parent, etc.)

Please share a favorite Marannook memory or funny story! Or several!

If you were on training staff, what scriptures did you study?

What impact has Marannook had on your life since your time here?

Are there any words of encouragement or appreciation you’d like us to pass on to
Charles & Barbara

Thank you for taking the time to reminisce and send us your memories!
Remember that one person who responds by December 5 will receive a

Marannook blanket!  Please also send us a current photo of your family and any
old Marannook photos you can find. *Photos do not have to be received by

December 5 to be entered to win a blanket.* You can return this form by email to
alumni@marannook.org or mail it to

Marannook
Alumni Updates

10425 Veterans Memorial Parkway
Lafayette, AL 36862

mailto:alumni@marannook.org

